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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COLLEGES
P. O. Box 2008 NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL. NEW BRITAIN: 203-229-1607 TEL. HARTFORD: 203-566-7373

RESOLUTION
concerning

NAMING OF A ROADWAY
AT
WESTERN CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE

January 7, 1983

WHEREAS, The roadway leading to the westside campus will be connected
as a main intersection with Route 6 this spring at Western
Connecticut State College, and

WHEREAS, The administration at Western Connecticut State College feels
that it would make it easier in giving directions to the general

public if the roadway was specifically designated, therefore, be
it

RESOLVED, That the roadway leading to the westside campus at Western
Connecticut State College in Danbury be named University
Boulevard.
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Office of the President November 23, 1982

Dr. James A. Frost
Executive Director
Connecticut State Colleges
P.O. Box 2008

New Britain, CT 06050

Dear Jim:

This spring the road leading up to our campus will
finally be connected as a main intersection with
Route 6. The temporary fencing will be removed by
‘ then, and we will have an attractive drive leading
up to the westside campus. It occurred to us that
this road will need a name so that we can give
directions to people entering the campus as to where
to turn. We would like to name this road "University
Boulevard." Could we possibly place this on the
Planning Committee agenda and ultimately take it
to the Board of Trustees for approyal.

hen Feldman
President
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